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Jim Kingsbury 

523 NW Heather Place 

Sublimity, OR  97385 

February 2, 2022 

 

RE: Support of SB 1520 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 1520 modifications to the Bottle Bill.  My primary 

interaction with the Bottle Bill is my involvement in the local Boy Scout Troop 50 who 

use the GIVE account at Bottle Drop.  One of our sources of income for Boy Scout, 

Troop 50 is doing can and bottle drives in Stayton and Sublimity.  This income allows 

the kids to attend our monthly campouts and to attend the annual summer camp, 

which costs about $350-$500.  Modifying the Bottle bill to include “wine in a can” will 

add cans to our can and bottle drives.   

 

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 

jimkingsbury12@gmail.com or 503-409-6678. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jim Kingsbury 

 


